
 

Public Meeting about the Clashawley Priority Area 

for Action 

 
 

This is a public meeting about water quality issues in the Clashawley Priority 

Area for Action and follows on from consultation on the draft River Basin 

Management Plan in 2017.  

The Local Authority Waters Programme will be undertaking work gain a better 

understanding of what is happening in the Area of Interest. Information on 

plans for this area will be made available at the public meeting. 

This is a new approach to water quality management in Ireland.  Come along to 

the meeting and hear how you too can get involved. 

 

Where: St. Mary’s Community Hall, Killenaule, Co.Tipperary 

When: Tuesday, 30th October at 7.30pm  

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

Further info on www.watersandcommunities.ie 

http://www.watersandcommunities.ie/

